
From: GOREY, Phil 
Sent: Thursday, 21 May 2020 12:00 PM
To: Chan, Joseph
Subject: RE: ACCC interested party consultation - Minerals Council of Australia application for 

authorisation (AA1000504) [SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-ACCCANDAER.FID2570707]

Hi Joseph 
 
Thanks for reaching out.  
 
DMIRS has no comment or objection on the application.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Phil Gorey | Deputy Director General 
Resource and Environmental Regulation Group   
 
Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety 
100 Plain Street East Perth WA 6004 
Tel:  | Mob:   

 | www.dmirs.wa.gov.au 
 

We acknowledge Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people as the Traditional 
Custodians of this land on which we deliver our services. We pay our respects 
to elders and leaders past, present and emerging. 

 




